
  
November 1, 2024 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MODIFICATION OF AN EXISTING BARGE TERMINAL IN THE MISSISSIPPI 
RIVER (APPROXIMATELY BETWEEN RIVER MILES 176.1 AND 176.7)  

IN ST. CLAIR COUNTY  
 
Notice is hereby given to all interested parties that the Illinois Department of 
Natural Resources, Office of Water Resources (IDNR/OWR) has received an 
application for permit from Consolidated Grain and Barge Company, #3 Cargill 
Elevator Road, Cahokia, Illinois 62201 to modify an existing barge terminal in the 
Mississippi River in St. Clair County.  A location map is provided on the second 
page of this notice.  
 
The proposed modification is located immediately upstream of an existing loadout 
cell and conveyor.  The project includes two new monopile dolphins and replacing 
an existing work barge with a new work barge.  This new barge would maintain 
the berthing line upstream of the loadout cell.  The two proposed monopile 
dolphins are on the landward side of the new barge between it and the left-
descending bank.  Each proposed monopile is approximately 6 ft. diameter.  The 
work is roughly parallel to the left-descending bank and is between the existing 
loading cell and an existing sheet pile cell. 
 
Inquiries may be directed to Jesse Tinch at 217/782-4545.  All interested parties 
are invited to submit written statements regarding the proposed work to the Illinois 
Department of Natural Resources, One Natural Resources Way, Springfield, 
Illinois 62702 by December 1, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
Credit:  Background map obtained from Google Maps. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


